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North Park Planning Committee & Subcommittee Meetings 

 
Notice of Adjournment: The Urban Design Subcommittee will be 

adjourned in January 2022 due to a lack of agenda items. 
 
The January meeting of the North Park Planning Urban Design is cancelled in the month of 
January 2022. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Monday, February 7, 
2022.  
 
 
 
For information about the North Park Planning Committee please visit  northparkplanning.org or contact the 
Chair, Aria Pounaki, at  info@northparkplanning.org .  

 

North Park Planning Committee Due to COVID19 meeting restrictions, meetings are currently being held 
online via Zoom on the third Tuesday of each month, at 6:30 pm. The next scheduled NPPC meeting is on 
January 18th.  For details and information, see http://www.northparkplanning.org/ 
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